
November 1, 2018 PTC Meeting Minutes 
 

The PTC meeting was called to Order at 5:31 pm in the Northview Library. 

 

Standing Items:  Approved minutes from the October 4 meeting, Autumn Spayer, gave the 

treasurer’s report .  As of the meeting date, the PTC had a balance of $28,900.  This includes the 

$872.70 that we made in School Toolboxes.  Molly presented the mini grants from Northview: Aprons 

and Chef Hats for Kindergarten (approved by Board), Lifeskills: Snacks and cooking- $600 for year 

(approved).   Parkside: Medieval Times for 5th grade field trip: $1700 (approved), Josh Dream Assembly: 

$1800 (approved), Lifeskills: Cooking- $350 for year (approved). 

Under Old Business, Molly Leone welcomed all in attendance and thanked them for coming.  

Introduction of all PTC members was made. 

The Fundraiser for this school year was discussed.  The outcome has not be finalized as of yet, 

but we know that less students participated.  Sort will be this Friday at 4:00 PM in the Parkside cafeteria 

with pick-up at Parkside from 8:00 AM- 12:00 PM. 

Jen Marsala discussed the Halloween Dance.  She stated that there was a lot of positive 

feedback from parents, students, and staff.  Thank-yous to those who donated will e going out soon.  An 

accurate count of all that attended was not made, however flow and traffic was heavy.  Expenses: $450 

for DJ, with a $50 refund due to lighting and $495 in donations.  All-in-all, $1.29 was spent. 

Next, Mary Bentley discussed the Holiday Bazaar.  There were 50 vendors signed-up.  So far, 

$2000.00 had been made.  Food for bazaar had been ordered.  November 16 will be set-up and the 

bazaar is November 17 from 10:00AM-2:00 PM at Northview. 

Under New Business, Volunteers were needed for Pre-K PBIS and Parkside Bookfair. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 5:51 pm.  Next meeting: Thursday, January 10 at Parkside in the Choral 

Room. Time: 5:30 PM 

 

Respectfully Submitted, KaiLee Sell /PTC Secretary  


